
 
 

 
 
 
 
Dear Supplier 
 
DEVELOPMENT FOR PRONTO (IN LINE WITH CRASH)- SURREY AND SUSSEX 
POLICE 
Contract Ref TIT0235 
 
On behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport we accept your quote dated 11 
February 2021 for Development for Pronto (in line with CRaSh) for the Department for 
Transport [DfTc].  I am now writing to formally accept your quotation for £66,850.00 
(exc VAT) for the following items: 

 
The overall contract value is £66,850.00 exc VAT. 
 
The period of the contract will commence on 15/02/2021 and expiring on 31/03/2021 
with no option for the Department to further extend. 
 
Your invoice should be submitted to the DfT Shared Services Centre, Finance & 
Procurement, 5, Sandringham Park, Swansea Vale, SWANSEA SA7 OEA which are 
embedded below.  Joshua Grundy will shortly advise you of a NEW Purchase Order 
reference number.  

  

Department for Transport 
DVLA 
Longview Road 
Morriston  
Swansea SA6 7JL 

  

Web Site: www.dft.gov.uk 

Your ref:  

Our ref: T IT 0235 

Date: 11/02/2021 

 

SURREY AND SUSSEX POLICE 
Surrey Police, 

PO BOX 101, 

GUILDFORD.  
GU1 9PE 

 
Via email  
 

 

 

 
   

 



 
Your invoice should be submitted in accordance with DfT’s Invoicing Procedures 
embedded below: 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Any variation to the above shall not be without the written agreement of the Authority.  
If you have any queries regarding this order, please contact me. 
 

 
    

 

 

 
 

 
  
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Sent via email unsigned 
 
 
 
 
 

Department for Transport 
Swansea (DVLA)  

  
On behalf of the Secretary of State for Transport 
 

 
Procurement Business Partner 




